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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 94.1%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL
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Well done Y2 and Y5 on winning biscuit
bear! Enjoy you biccies!

UPCOMING FRIDAYUPCOMING FRIDAY
FEASTSFEASTS

School Communications 

When using the App, you'll receive a Push Notification (if you
have enabled this feature). If not you will receive an email
letting you know you have a new message to read. 
Tap the notification and log into the app to be able
to view the message. In the App, you'll see a
notification at the bottom right of your screen. Click
this notification, then click Messages to see your
messages.

You may have noticed we have started sending In-App messages through
Arbor, as well as our usual emails. Here’s a little guide as to how to access
and read the In-App messages.

We break up from school on
Friday 25th October and return
back on Monday 4th November.

Half Term

As the half term progresses the days are getting shorter and colder and
children very ready for half term. We are tenacious and raring to strive to
the half term finishing line. There are some wonderful opportunities for
families to join in the school fun so do take a look. 

A wet and chilly week this week as we begin to head
towards the half term. We have lots to look forward to
over the coming weeks and continue to work hard. Your
children have made so much progress so far this year! 

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/


Year 3 (AM) and Year4 (PM) Wild Day’s are taking
place on Wednesday 23rd October.

A £3.70 contribution payment must be paid via
Arbor, under trips prior to your child's trip taking
place. If you experience any trouble making
payments, please contact the school office.

Please ensure your child wears old clothes &
trainers/wellies such as joggers, t-shirt, jumpers
and waterproof clothing, as they will be venturing
outdoors in all weathers!

wild days 2024





Please complete the October Half Term Camps Registration-
Oakwell Rise Primary form to register your child - click here

https://forms.gle/VanUecctRLf2vLEx6




Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into this academic

year, 2024/2025.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

